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Tuesday 1st 
November 
Mr Irwin will be 
working with students 
on their Robots 
 
Thursday 3rd 
November 
Healthy  Harold’s visit 
to Gum Flat Public 

 
Thursday 10th 
November 
Get Hooked on Fishing 
 
Friday, 11th 
November 
Remembrance Day 
Inverell 

 
Happy  13th 

birthday to 
Dominik today. 
 
Happy 6th 

Birthday to 
Charlie on the 3rd 
November. 
 

 

 
. 

 

  

 

Welcome to Week 4 

A huge thank you to the parents, community members and staff who helped to make 

our Variety Postie Bike Dash a huge success.  Your help was most appreciated.  The 

Variety Club has donated $5500 towards the  purchase of STEM equipment.  They also 

supplied funding for breakfast, which has given us a $600 profit.  There were so many 

compliments on the food and the beautiful environment and to have a koala in the    

tallowwood tree was an added bonus. 

Healthy Harold—Thursday 3rd November. 

Healthy Harold is visiting in his van this Thursday.  The Primary Class will be  talking 

about “Relate, Respect & Connect” and the Infants Class will be learning and talking 

about “Safety Rules.”  If you would like to purchase any Healthy Harold merchandise, 

please bring your money on Thursday. 

Get Hooked on Fishing— Thursday 10th November 

Staff from the NSW Department of Primary Industries—Fisheries will visit  to work with 

students on a program “Get Hooked… It’s Fun to Fish”.  Mr Butler and the Infants class 

will take part in an adventure on the oval learning how to tie their lines, cast lures etc. 

The Primary Class will travel to Copeton Dam to participate in a course which will teach 

the basic skills necessary for recreational fishing with the view that it will become a  

lifelong interest.  A permission note  is attached. 

Clay Work with Mrs Walburn 

Thank you to Mrs Walburn for coming to Gum Flat School and working with us on our 

clay.  Students have made some great pottery figures, these have now been placed in 

the kiln for firing. Once they are returned, students will paint  their figures. 

School Presentation Night and Concert. 

After a long break, this year we are able to hold our School Presentation Night and  

Concert in the Gum Flat Community Hall. The date for the concert is the 15th           

December, commencing at 7.00pm  

 

Students are asked not to wear jewellery, bangles etc to school.  Students may wear 

stud earrings if they have pierced ears and their watches.  Students are at risk of injury 

if they get necklaces, rings etc caught when they are playing. 

Thank you. 

 



Postman Pat and the Black 

and White Cat receiving 

cards that the students had 

written for the children who 

are currently    receiving 

treatment in hospital. 

Students wrote about their   

families, their hobbies and 

their school.  They did a 

great job.  Thank you to Ms 

Angel for  assisting them to 

make their cards and write 

on them. 

 

Students also sang the 

Postman Pat song and re-

ceived a great applause 

from Postman Pat and our 

visitors. 



Last Monday students  

involved  in the 

Clontaff Program at 

Inverell High School 

visited our school for 

an afternoon of  sport.  

Our students enjoyed 

playing a variety of  

different games with 

the high school boys. 

Hopefully we will be 

able to have another 

afternoon together 

again this term. 



Students from Delungra Public School joined us for a performance of “Timmy and the 

Breakfast Band and some fun in the playground. 


